
 

 

PCM Workshop II - Monitoring and Evaluation 

 
As a traditional training in Autumn Break, this year 12 second-year JDS fellows 

participated in PCM (Project Cycle Management) workshop II during November 

25th-28th, which was conducted by IC Net Ltd. Based on the knowledge-Project 

Planning-learned from last year, JDS fellows studied Project Monitoring and 

Evaluation this time, which is to guarantee the success of any comprehensive 

project or program. 

 

During the training, fellows continued analyzing the case study used in workshop 

I in small groups and then discussed the monitoring procedure as members in 

this case project as well as the evaluation procedure as a third party. 

 

The Autumn Break is the shortest one among vacations in ICU, but the most 

colorful one. Four days training during this wonderful season brings some fresh 

ideas to all fellows. 
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